
From:  <cc-undergraduateacademics-request@lists.gatech.edu> on behalf of CoC 
Undergraduate Academics <UndergraduateAcademics@cc.gatech.edu> 

Sent on: Thursday, April 13, 2023 1:15:47 PM 
To: cc-undergraduateacademics@lists.gatech.edu 
Subject: [cc-undergraduateacademics] Student Alert: New dates for registration events 
    
 
Hello Students, 

  

Several CoC registration events will shift by one week to align with the new summer/fall 2023 
registration start date. 

This alert contains the following: Date adjustments for declaring threads, advisor availability, and thread 
restrictions// LMC 3403 and other class permits// Systems outage and contacts. 

  

Advisor Availability 

Advisors will have shorter appointments from April 3rd – April 26th to accommodate the large volume 
of students with registration questions. These appointments are not suitable for long-term planning. 

During this time, advisors will be available for virtual drop-in meetings on Mondays and Wednesdays, 
9:00-11:00 am EST and 1:00-3:00 pm EST. Students can schedule appointments Tuesdays, Thursdays, 
and Fridays, 9:00-11:00 am EST and 1:00-4:00 pm EST by visiting https://advisor.gatech.edu 

  

Thread Restrictions 

The ability to declare threads is ON again in OSCAR. There are still intermittent issues with the GT Single 
Sign-On (SSO) service, but students can declare and/or make changes to threads until 11:59 EST 
on Sunday, April 16th. 

CS 3000-4000 level classes will be restricted by threads from April 17th – May 1st. Students cannot 
register for these courses unless their threads are declared in OSCAR by 11:59 pm EST on Sunday, April 
16th. 

Since the original deadline was before the system outage, we will not make any exceptions for students 
who cannot make changes during the extended period. 

  

Permit requests 

The April 7th student alert included specific instructions for requesting LMC permits. You can also find 
instructions at the following site. 

https://advisor.gatech.edu/
https://www.lmc.gatech.edu/programs/bs-lmc/lmc3403-registration


Advisors cannot request permits on your behalf. Therefore, please do not contact staff in LMC and other 
schools or CS advisors for assistance requesting permits or adding courses to your schedules. Per the 
email notifications, OIT is working to restore the self-service systems. 

  

Systems outage updates and contacts 

Advisors are experiencing the same outage issues as students, so this could delay their response to 
questions relating to items in your student record. 

Monitor your GT email for updates from the registrar’s office and OIT. View their pages here: 

https://registrar.gatech.edu/ 

https://status.gatech.edu/ 

  

Best Regards, 

********************************************* 

Undergraduate Academic Advising Office 

College of Computing 

  

 

https://registrar.gatech.edu/
https://status.gatech.edu/

